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Mark Meyerhofer 
Senior Director  
Government Affairs 

August 15, 2022 

 

Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), has become aware that effective August 1, 2022, Black 
News Channel located on Spectrum channel 232 has rebranded to theGrio on the channel 
lineup serving your community. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 716-686-4446 or via email at 
Mark.Meyerhofer@charter.com. 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Meyerhofer 
Senior Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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